
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 9, 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Prospective Applicant: 
 
On behalf of First 5 LA, I am pleased to present this IT Network Redesign and Hardware Request for 
Information (RFI). First 5 LA’s Information Technology Department is requesting information from 
manufacturers and vendors to provide a new network design. The new design will replace the existing 
network switching along with the vertical cables between the switches on each floor.  
 
If you have any questions about this RFI, please email your questions to Terrie Johnson at 
tjohnson@first5la.org.  
 
Thank you for your interest in our mission to strengthen families, communities, and systems of 
services so all children of L.A. County enter kindergarten ready to succeed in school and life.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kim Belshé 
Executive Director 
 


